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Hi All,

You are likely aware that the consultation described below is underway, and alPHa staff attended a day-long forum on
this yesterday (May 25 2016). The scope of this review is, needless to say, quite broad, but there are elements related
directly (e.g. drinking water protection) and indirectly (e.g. complete communities) to public health’s specific mandates.

While we made no attempt to summarize the proceedings of the meeting itself, the following resources were identified
as potentially useful to our members should you wish to provide feedback on the review:

1) Planning for Health, Prosperity and Growth in the Greater Golden Horseshoe: 2015-2041
Recommendations of the Advisory Panel on the Coordinated Review of the Growth Plan for the Greater Golden
Horseshoe, the Greenbelt Plan, the Oak Ridges Moraine Conservation Plan and the Niagara Escarpment Plan

2) Shaping Land Use in the Greater Golden Horseshoe
A Guide to Proposed Changes to: The Growth Plan for the Greater Golden Horseshoe; The Greenbelt Plan; The Oak
Ridges Moraine Conservation Plan, and The Niagara Escarpment Plan

These should help you identify areas for specific comment more easily than rooting through the plans themselves,
which are quite large and detailed. Please see below for more information on providing comments.

Co-ordinated Land Use Planning Review

Deadline: September 30 2016

In the spring of 2015, the Ministry of Municipal Affairs and Housing and the Ministry of Natural Resources and Forestry
initiated a co-ordinated review of the Growth Plan for the Greater Golden Horseshoe, the Greenbelt Plan, the Oak Ridges
Moraine Conservation Plan and the Niagara Escarpment Plan.

We are pleased to inform you of the release of changes to these four plans and invite you to provide input. These
proposals were informed by the feedback we received from the public, municipalities, Indigenous communities,
stakeholders and the Advisory Panel appointed to propose recommendations on how to make the plans better.

Please visit our website at www.ontario.ca/landuseplanningreview to find Shaping Land Use in the Greater Golden
Horseshoe, a guide to proposed changes to the land use plans and the four proposed revised plans. Information on how
to provide input, as well as the dates and locations of public open houses will also be available on our website.
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